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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 

 

26.3.24 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
During this term, our topic will be The Ancient Egyptians and to support our learning in this, we will be 
having the Past Productions Company coming into school to work with the children on Wednesday 15th 
May 2024 on some of the following areas: 

 

 INTRODUCTION - A Slideshow that gives an overview of Egypt 

 COSTUMES in Egyptian costumes to illustrate the hierarchy of society 
 TUTANKHAMUN – We introduce the students to the boy King, his discoverer Howard Carter, and 

what his tomb brought to the world 

 EGYPTIAN JEWELLERY – Each student can create an Egyptian collar to take home if you wish 

 EGYPTIAN LIFE - Creating scenes about Farming, Nobility, Scribes, Afterlife, and Mummification 
 GODS – Creating drama scenes about different Gods to learn about their abilities 

 MYTH-WRITING - we explore how important myths are to civilisations and write our own quick 
myth 

 ESCAPE ROOM – We have a table-top set of activities that the children need to solve to gain 
stamps for a passport to enter the afterlife 

 BIG QUIZ – consolidating the days learning. 
 

This will be an amazing opportunity for the children to work with professionals to deepen their 
understanding and learning of this fascinating topic.  It will be as close as we can get to going back in 
time and actually being there and it would be wonderful if the children could dress up for the occasion 

as an Ancient Egyptian. An oversized T-shirt tied round the middle would be perfect, please do not buy a 
costume specially for this event!   
 
The cost of this event is £6.55 per child payable via ParentPay. To be able to do this, we are therefore 
asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.55 if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, the visit 
will not be able to go ahead.  However, if your child is either on free school meals, an armed forces 
service child or a looked after child school will pay for this trip from the ppg budget unless you are willing 
and able to meet this contribution...please see ppg statement on the website Our Pupil Premium - 
Bowerham School for further details of how this is spent. 

 

Thank-you for your support, we have given you plenty of notice for this event however, if you are 

having difficulty paying, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff or enquire at the office.  

 

Regards 
 

The Year 4 Team 
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